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Oil Spill Exercise – Port Harbour: 5 September 2018 
 
The general public is advised that the Gibraltar Port Authority, in conjunction with Brightside 
Limited and Oil Spill Response Limited, will be holding an oil spill exercise in the inner harbour area 
on Wednesday 5th September from 08:00 to 13:00 hours as part of the Port Authority’s oil spill 
response training programme. 
 
Mid Harbour Small Boat Marina and the Cormorant Camber will be temporarily closed with oil 
prevention booms for a period not exceeding 30 minutes during this period.  There will also be a 
marked increase in Port Authority and other personnel around the area with the deployment of 
specialist equipment.  
 
The Gibraltar Port Authority would like to apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 


